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I am writing to ask you to vote no on SB1583. I am opposed to indoctrination of 

children towards a specific agenda under the manipulative guise of prohibiting 

discrimination. Public education should be about reading, writing, math and other life 

skills; not about using taxpayers' dollars against the taxpayer's desire to radicalize 

our children. Local school boards are elected by the people and should be allowed to 

make decisions that support the will of their communities who elected them. 

 

Please vote NO on SB 1583 (1583A). 


